
PACIFIC POWER
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP

August 5, 2011

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
550 Capital Street NE, Ste 215
Salem, OR 97301-2551

Attention: Filing Center

RE: Advice No. 11-011- Extension of Effective Date

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000
Portland, Oregon 97232

In order to accommodate the special public meeting being scheduled for this matter for August
18,2011, PacifiCorp (d.b.a. Pacific Power) respectfully requests to extend the effective date of
this filing to August 19, 2011.

Please direct any informal inquiries to Joelle Steward, Regulatory Manager, at (503) 813-5542.

Sincerely,

~~~kt!(L
Andrea L. Kelly / if
Vice President, Regulation


